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TO:  Executive Council Committee 
 
FROM: Andy Warner 
 
DATE: January 2016    
 
SUBJECT: Executive Council Retreat  
 
 
The MPSSAA Executive Council retreat will begin at 12:00 p.m. with lunch on 
Thursday January 28, 2016 at the Aspen Wye River Marriott Conference Centers, 
River House, 600 River House Lane, Queenstown, MD 21658.  Their phone number 
is 410.820.5400.  
 

   Our office will book overnight accommodations for all Executive Council members 
of the MPSSAA.   

    
   Please provide any suggested agenda items to Sharon Komornik by January 15. 

 
Thank you.  

ORGANIZED 1946 
 
 
 
 

MEMBER OF THE 
NATIONAL FEDERATION OF 

STATE HIGH SCHOOL 
ASSOCIATIONS 

 

TELEPHONE:  (410) 767-0376 
FAX: (410) 333-3111 

 
 
 
 
 

R. ANDREW WARNER            
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 


